Civility Policy of Parents and Patrons
All parents and patrons of SAA shall behave with civility, fairness and respect in dealing with fellow parents, patrons, staff, students, and anyone else having business with the school.  Uncivil behaviors shall be prohibited.  Uncivil behaviors shall be defined as any behavior that is physically or verbally threatening, either overtly or implicitly, as well as behaviors that are coercive, intimidating, violent, or harassing.  Examples of uncivil behavior include, but are not limited to:  use of profanity; personally insulting remarks; attacks on a person’s race, gender, nationality, religion, or sexual preference; or behavior that is out of control.  Such interactions could occur in telephone conversations, voice mail messages, face-to-face conversations, or in written communication to include any social media.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Any uncivil behavior by parents or patrons shall be reported to the school administration.  A record shall be made of the alleged incident and the action taken.  Confidentiality shall be observed whenever possible to protect the complainant and the alleged offending person.  Repeated incidents of uncivil behavior can result in the individual being banned from the school premises.   Retaliation against a person who reports a claim of uncivil behavior shall be prohibited
Privacy Guidelines for Parents, Students and Guardians
Classroom blogs and other social media are powerful tools that open up communication between students, parents, and teachers.  This kind of communication and collaboration can have a huge impact on learning.  SAA encourages parents to view and participate positively by adding comments to classroom projects when appropriate, however all parents should refrain from posting and/or distributing photos, videos, comments and names of non-related students at this school on their social media pages. Please refer to our Civility Policy

